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Week beginning 3rd November
English
We will begin the half term by looking at books by the same author and this year we have chosen Percy the Park Keeper series by Nick Butterworth. We will be comparing different stories looking at his style and the similarities and differences between texts. If you have any of these books at home please bring in for us to share (named please).
Maths
In maths we will be looking at multiplication and showing calculations by drawing pictures and ‘arrays’. We will use these to solve problems and work out or recall our 2, 5 and 10 times tables.  You can start practising your tables at home. Try using www.numbergym.co.uk schools online, table trainer. Our login is parkgrove and password is mathsisfun

An array for 3 x 4 is:
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●●●●

●●●●
Topic
Our topic after half term is ‘Adventurous Animals’. You could write an information page or a story about an animal of your choice over half term – where does it live? What does it look like? What does it eat? We’d love to see them.
We will also be looking at types of weather. Try to watch the weather forecast during the holidays and look at some of the words and symbols which are used.

Thank you,
Miss Plews, Mrs Hearson and Mrs Carr-Brion.
